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Welcome to the Nundle Community Newsletter We need your news ! 
The Newsletter is in simple format. Articles should be either delivered in hard copy to the TRC Nundle Office, 
or emailed to Gae Sipple: g.sipple@tamworth.nsw.gov.au  
All material must be at Council by the 24th of each month, for the following month’s edition.  

    Nundle Library / Council  Office  
Opening hours 

Nundle Council Office & Library is  opened 10am—2pm Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday &    Saturday. 

The Office & Library are CLOSED THURSDAY & SUNDAY       Ph 67693109 

Nundle Book Club –There will be no Book Club meeting in January 

Movie Night@ Nundle Library Movie night will be on Wednesday  15th January 2020 at 7.30pm. Bring your 

own chair and nibbles  For more information about the movies please ring 67693109 during library hours or join 

our Facebook page 

Out of Hours Returns Box—for library books will be at the Nundle Visitor’s Outlet. If you need to return books 

outside Nundle Library opening hours just place them in the box and they will be collected by library staff.  

Appointment of Library/Customer Service Officer at Nundle. Karlee Burgess has accepted the position of per-

manent part time Library/Customer Service Officer at Nundle. Karlee and Gae will share this position Please call 

and meet Karlee if you don’t already know her and welcome her to the job 

Nundle Go for Gold Committee Trivia Night 
     

    Our Annual Trivia Night  will be held on   

  Thursday 23rd January 2020 at Nundle Memorial Hall at  

     6 pm start 

     Tickets at the door—Adults $10  

 Grab some friends, bring some nibbles and get a team  together for a fun night with some  

   great prizes!   Teams of eight per table.  

                       BYO drinks 

              RSVP 20/01/20  

  Megan Carberry 0428401127 or Carol Lesley 0427777405 

  

GoCo Services 

Rachel from GoCo will be at the Nundle Office of Tamworth Regional council every Friday              

from 10am-3pm 

Look for the GoCo sign on the footpath– call in and have a chat or call 

67603937 or 0427822768 
 

    School Holiday Activities 

Building & Gaming workshop– Tuesday 7th January 11am-12.30pm for ages 9+ 

Bookings essential call 67693109 

Jewellery Making—Wednesday 8th January 10.30am-11.30am  for ages 8+ 

Bookings essential  call 67693109 

Nundle Karate 

Nundle Karate will be restarting on Monday 3rd February 2020 at 5.30pm. Please contact 

Elizabeth Orr on 04076635819 or Tabatha Orr  on 0419298558 for more information 

Tabatha will be running the class and has a long association with Karate having started     

training when she was six years old  

Everyone is  very welcome 
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20119-20 

January 

 Fund raiser Go for Gold-

Trivia Night 

 

February 
28th -Rates Installment 

Due 

 

 

March 
Nundle Country Picnic  1 

 

April 
Go for Gold Chinese 

Festival 

 

. 

May 
Great Nundle Dog Race  

1st Sunday in May 

(Ph.67693253) 

 

31st—Rates Installment 

Due 

 

 

June 

July 
 

August 
31st—Rates Installment 

Due 

 

September 
Nundle CWA Preschool  

Fundraiser 

(ph:67693188)  

 
 

October 

 

 

Nundle Campdraft 

(ph:67693368) 

 

 

November 

  
Nundle CWA Art Show  

(ph: 0429 816 472) 

 

31st—Rates Installment 

due 

 

December 

Nundle Pool Party 

 

 

 ♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣ 

 

Nundle Catholic Church 
Service -St Peters’  

10am on 2nd & 4th Sunday 

of month 

Nundle Anglican Church 

Services-   

All Saints’ Nundle 
10am every 2nd & 4th 

Sunday  

St Mary’s Woolomin 

10am 3rd Sunday of month 

St Thomas Dungowan 
1st Sunday of month 

Other services as advertised 

Contact  Vicar Steve  

Etherington 0427280202 

Tamworth Regional Council The Nundle Office & Library is open Mon, Tues, Wed & Fri 
10am-2pm Sat 10am-2pm(Library Only) Closed Thurs & Sun  

Nundle Office ph:67693 205 or Nundle Library ph: 67693109  For emergencies please call 
6767 5555.  

Nundle Landfill hours  Wed 1pm-4pm Thurs 9am-12noon & Sunday 9am-12 noon   

Nundle Heated Pool. ph: 6769 3111 Mon Closed Tues - Fri 12:00pm - 6:00pm Sat & Sun 
12:00pm - 6:00pm January school holidays Mon closed Tues-Sun 12noon to 7pm 
 

Celebrate Australia Day Nundle & District  

Sunday 26th January 2020 

Nundle Public School Grounds 8am– 10.30am 

Join us at 8 am for breakfast, fun activities, competitions and presentation of 

the local  Australia Day Awards  

Nundle Australia Day Celebrations  are proudly sponsored by                 

Tamworth Regional Council 

Regular Bush Fire Information Updates. 
Community Newsletters are being issued  as required by the NSW RFS . Nundle Library / 

Council Offices display these, along with  maps of the fire grounds. Bulletins are also    

available at the Post Office. 

Information:  

Updates on fires are also available at www.rfs.nsw.gov.au or by calling 1800 679 737 (1800 

NSW RFS)  

The Fires Near Me app can be downloaded to smartphones. 

ABC local radio reports on  changed fire conditions regularly.  Tune into ABC New        

England North West. In Nundle area, the station is on 648 AM or 99.1 FM. or use the ABC 

Listen app. 

For livestock, pet and bushfire advice visit : www.dpi.nsw.gov.au 

Road closure advice:  http://livetraffic.rta.nsw.gov.au 

National Park closures visit: www.nps.nsw.gov.au 

If you need to report a fire call 000 

Thank you to all the people who have helped in any way with the continuing fire      

situations in Nundle 

Nundle Memorial Hall 

Nundle Memorial Hall Committee is expecting work to begin on a  

new kitchen and side disabled access shortly.  

Work will be organised to have minimal impact on hall bookings 

These works will greatly improve the hall’s facilities 

Nundle CWA rooms 
Work has commenced at the Nundle CWA rooms on the upgrade to the 

front entrance. This will include a turning circle where vehicles can drop 

people off  and an access  ramp to the entrance to the CWA and Health 

rooms. At this stage there is no access to either part of the building through the front door-

ways. Access is along the side of the building around to the back door. Please do not use the 

driveway next to the CWA rooms. The Nundle CWA    apologises for the inconvenience but 

the new access when complete will be a vast  improvement and allow much better access to 

the building for everyone 


